
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

The Last Day of Term 
 

 
 
School Finishes for the summer at 2.00pm on Friday 21st July.  
 
Although school officially closes at 2.00pm, to try and ease congestion 
around the academy,  you can collect your child from the usual place from 
the following times: 
 
 
 
  

Nursery & Reception 1.40pm 

Year 1 & 2 1.45pm 

Years 3 & 4 1.50pm 

Years 5 & 6 2.00pm 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 
NEW CLASSES 

 
In preparation for September 2023, please find below details of the new classes: 
 

EYFS  Mrs Goodsir  

Year 1  Miss Martin & Mrs Armiger  

Year 2  Mrs Daley  

Year 3  Miss Beaman  

Year 4  Miss Tunnicliffe  

Year 5  Miss Jones  

Year 6  Miss Spencer  

 

 
 The children will be spending some time with their teacher in their new classroom on Friday 14th 

July.  
 
NEW STAFF  
I’m excited to share that Mrs Daley will be joining us in September and teaching year 2. Mrs Daley is 
currently working at St John’s Primary, another academy within Future Generation Trust. She is 
extremely excited to be joining the Gentleshaw team and cannot wait to meet our wonderful 
children properly. Mrs Devlin will not be with us in September as she is having a baby!  
 
SPANISH DAY – 5th September  
School opens to our children on Tuesday 5th September. At the academy our children are taught 
Spanish and for the first week back years 1 -6 will be learning about all things Spanish! It’s going to 
be a fantastic week and on the Friday children are invited to dress up with a Spanish theme. This 
could be colours of a flag, traditional dress or something imaginative!  
 
FINAL DAY TIMING REMINDERS  
2.00pm finish reminder  
Squirrels until 4.00pm  
 
PLACES  

 
Do you know anyone that would like to join our Gentleshaw family? We have spaces available in 
years 3 and 4 and limited Nursery hours for September. Anyone interested should contact the 
academy office. 
 

 
Gentleshaw Primary Academy,Darlings Lane, Rugeley, Staffordshire, WS15 4LY 

Tel: 01543 227420 Email: office@gentleshawprimary.academy 
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